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Report on the 22nd meeting of the SAC  

The 22nd meeting of the SAC was held on October 18 in Bern. During the meeting, the SAC 
agreed to launch a website featuring the new SAC logo, as well as information on SAC 
composition, tasks, and meetings, and where requests can be submitted. The SAC also agreed 
to publish a brief report on the EUCAST website on National Antimicrobial Susceptibility 
Testing Committees (NACs, https://www.eucast.org/nac). Various issues were discussed, but 
no recommendations were released. The next meeting is scheduled for March 2025. 


